


This is a healthy Lydia Broom that is found In many yards in the Saddlehorn 

development.  Unfortunately, this winter was not kind and there are many homes

 with dead or dying bushes.  Once the bush is brown, it is gone and will not recover.
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This is what I am seeing all over Saddlehorn now.  If you have this type of

bush in your yard, it’s time to remove and replace them.
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Another problem facing our area for the past two years are Chinch bugs or grubs.

Your lawn will appear to have watering problems when in fact the real problem is

small bugs eating the roots of your grass.  This can only be treated with chemicals.  

If you suspect you are having this problem, you will need to contact a professional

because you can not purchase the chemicals needed to treat your lawn.  Most

Landscaping or pest control companies can provide this service to you.  If you have

Spots like these in your grass and it seems to be getting proper water, you should 

Look into having your lawn evaluated and treated.  This will not go away on it’s own
It will only get worse.

